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Post Office Box 493, La Pine, Oregon 97739 

 

 

Central Oregon Citizen’s Action Group 

 

Ms. Beth Patrino 

Administrator 

Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources 

Oregon State Legislature 

900 Court St 

Salem, Oregon 

 

March 9, 2017 

 

Re: SB 812 

Dear Chair Senator Michael Dembrow and Committee Members,  

Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony concerning Senate Bill 812. 

 

The Central Oregon Citizen's Action Group, or CAG (formerly Deschutes County Citizen’s Action 

Group), applauds the sponsors of SB 812 for their efforts to assist home owners that need fiscal 

assistance to upgrade or repair their septic system or hook to sewers. We believe the changes in 

the bill will allow DEQ flexibility in administrating the program.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

John Huddle, EdD 

President 


